
 

 

 

 

 

April 19, 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The board is excited to provide you with an update for the renovation project at École Regent Park. The 
tender for the major expansion at the school—which includes four new classrooms, a new gym and 
renovations including a band room, music room, home economics room, and multi-purpose room—has 
been awarded. 

The construction will start this month and the projected completion date is the fall of 2023. We look 
forward to providing you with updates and you can watch for artist renderings of the new spaces on 
your school website in the coming days. 

École Regent Park will communicate directly with their students, staff, and community regarding specific 
safety measures on the school site as constructure begins.  

We are pleased that this project is moving forward. 

Sincerely, 

       
Jerry Sodomlak  
Chair, Board of Trustees  


